
 
 

Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime and 

Commissioner of Metropolitan Police 

Meeting, 25 May 2017 
 
 
Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime 
Cressida Dick – Commissioner 
 
Supported by:  
Rebecca Lawrence – MOPAC Chief Executive  
Craig Mackey – Deputy Commissioner 
Siobhan Peters – Chief Financial Officer, MOPAC 
Paul Wylie – Director of Strategy, MOPAC 
 
 
1 Police Funding 

 
1.1 There was a discussion of the work the MPS and MOPAC are doing regarding the 

possible changes to future police funding. 
 

2 Public Access and Engagement 
 

2.1 They discussed consultation on public access and engagement.           
 
3 Knife Crime 

 
3.1 There was a discussion of the results from Operation Sceptre 8 and other activities 

proposed in the coming months. 
 

 
4 Operational Update 
 
4.1 The Commissioner updated the Deputy Mayor on operational issues, including the 

implications of the current terrorism threat level of critical. 
 


